

Richard Siminski INTERIM DIRECTOR

August 17, 2006

Bilingual Mariachi Magic 127 S. Gage Avenue Los Angeles, Ca. 90063

Dear Rafael and Katia,

It was a pleasure having you perform your great magic show at the Inglewood Public Library to kick off our Summer Reading Program.

The children and their parents thought the show was absolutely wonderful and they all loved it! The kids were excited and talked about it for a long time afterwards.

You have certainly helped to make our 2006 Summer Reading Program a huge success. We definitely look forward to having you back for future programs.

Thank you again,

Angela Citizen

Children's/Young Adult Librarian/Acting Head, Extension Services

Inglewood Public Library